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Version 1.7 Nominations Related Standards Principle 1.1.9 should be corrected in Version 1.8.
Principle 1.1.9 currently states:

1.1.9 
The GISB Market Execution Task Force is working on the development of meaningful error 

messages. Business practices should be sent to the Market Execution Task Force and 


meaningful error messages should only be developed for those practices.

Proposed modification to Principle 1.1.9:

1.1.9
The NAESB WGQ Information Requirements Subcommittee is working on the development 

of meaningful error messages. Business practices should be sent to this subcommittee and 

as appropriate, meaningful error messages should only be developed for those practices.

